From: redistricting@marincounty.org

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 4:21 PM

To: Redistricting 2021 Inbox

Subject: New submission from Contact Us

Name

Lori Schifrin

Email

Message

I would VERY MUCH like for you to PLEASE try to put the part of San Rafael that is in District 2 into District 1. In other words the part that is not in District 4 be moved to District 1.

We very often have the same issues in the area and it becomes cumbersome to have 2 different supervisors and approvals and paperwork, etc. for this part of San Rafael.

Thank you for providing an area for me to make my request. I know I am not alone in wanting this.

If there is anything we/I can do to make this happen please let me know. Thanks again,

Lori

From:

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 5:24 PM

To: Redistricting 2021 Inbox

Subject: Dear Redistricting Committee--I realize it may be a bit of a stretch of the population numbers...

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Redistricting

...yet it sure would be demographically and geographically inclusive thus creating a more cohesive community to have District 3 be composed of these three distinct zip codes.

https://www.unitedstateszipcodes.org/94920/ 12, 474 https://www.unitedstateszipcodes.org/94941/ 30, 496 https://www.unitedstateszipcodes.org/94965/ 10, 847

I look forward to the Ad Hoc Committees' and Board of Supervisors public discourse on Redistricting.

Thank you.

Clifford Waldeck

Former Mayor of Mill Valley and LAFCO Alternate for MCCMC

....

From:

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 4:10 PM

To: Redistricting 2021 Inbox

Subject: I find the "Draw A Map" page not very user friendly and difficult to understand; it needs a tutorial

https://redistrictmarin.org/draw-a-map/

Two different You Tube videos...which one pertains best to Marin County? One requires a log in to use.

Maybe I'm missing something because I am certainly not a computer expert.

Thank you for your attention on this matter.

Sincerely,

Clifford Waldeck Mill Valley

From: Michael Lipman

Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 6:53 PM

To: Redistricting 2021 Inbox

Subject: Homestead Valley should be folded into District 3

Hello Supervisors.

Thank you for seriously considering redistricting. I live in the unincorporated area of Homestead Valley and I would like to strenuously add my voice to redistrict my neighborhood so that it falls under the District 3 umbrella. As an urban "outskirts" of Mill Valley our concerns and needs are vastly different from rural West Marin - our current district.

Over the years our strange "outsider" status has lumped us in with power cutoffs that are specifically targeted to rural West Marin and have nothing to do with the urban nature of Homestead. It's maddening to be without power for 4 to 5 days at a time here in Homestead, then simply drive down to Miller Ave. (literally 1 block away) and the entire city has power. Let's make this right, shall we? Likewise it would be good (and make sense!) for our Supervisor to be the same as Mill Valley proper. Embrace us!

Thank you for considering this redistricting change.

-Michael Lipman Homestead Valley